Hi to all the wonderful children in Room 8,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms Ryan here.  I hope you are all keeping safe and well at home.  This is a bit of a strange time for us all.  It is very important that you do what your parents tell you for the next while to ensure everyone is safe.  I am sure you miss going out to play, and you miss all your school friends, but you will see them all again before too long.  I have to say, I am missing school too and hearing all your exciting news.  I know you have school work to do and that it might be a little bit difficult to get it all done because you are not in school and I can't help you with it.  But please just do your best.  If you can't do it all, then don't worry.  A big brother or sister, or your parents might be able to help.  If they can't, then just do the work that you are able to do yourself.  The most important work is reading - and you can do that yourself!  Don't forget to play lots of games, watch family movies, and have fun in the garden every time the weather is good.  Those things are far more important right now!  I wonder if your sunflowers are growing, don’t worry if they haven’t started to grow yet, you can plant more seeds next year.  I will set more work for you next week - check back here.  Ms Carragher will also send out regular messages.  But remember, do not worry or get upset if the work is too hard.  Just do what you can.   I know you will all be kind to each other and help at home because that’s exactly how the lovely children you are would behave.   

I look forward to seeing you all again soon

Ms Ryan

